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The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Huebert: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2420 by Representative Merrick 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2420 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2420 would authorize townships located in a county designated as an urban area to 

appoint and equip volunteers as school crossing guards.  Under current law, only school districts, 

nonpublic schools, cities and counties are currently authorized to appoint and equip school 

crossing guard volunteers. 

 

 HB 2420 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities  

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


